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Web Announcement 170 

New Fetal Ultrasound Policy Effective Sept. 25, 2007  

Nevada Medicaid implemented a new fetal ultrasound policy effective Sept. 25, 2007. The 
new policy has two fetal ultrasound codes that now require prior authorization (PA): 76827 
(Doppler echocardiography) and 76828 (follow up or repeat Doppler echocardiography).  

Please follow standard procedures when requesting a PA by completing and faxing form FH-6 or 
using the Online Prior Authorization System. 

Please refer to Chapter 600-Physicians of the Medicaid Services Manual for further coverage and 
limitations. The MSM is online at http://www.dhcfp.nv.gov (select “NV Medicaid Services 
Manual” from the “Medicaid Manuals” menu).  

 

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/FH-6_Outpatient_Medical-Surgical_Services_Prior_Authorization.pdf

